John J. Wuzzardo
Licensed Operator
123 Rutgers Ave
Bridgeton, N.J. 08302

November 25, 2019

Mr. Dave Leister

N.J. Water Association
505 US Highway 9
Lanoka Harbor, NJ 08734

Dear Dave,

[ would like to thank you and your organization for all the help
you’ve given me over the years. [ would never have been able to
complete the CCR reports without your help. I would also like to
thank you for your help with the lead and copper reports. This year
you are helping me with a Public Notification Form that I need to
fill out.

Without the courses NJWA gives [ would have a difficult time
getting my TCH credits.

Not only do I get my credits but the courses are very informative.
The last course I attended fit right in with what I was working on.
Being associated with the NJWA also keeps me in the loop since |
have been retired for the last seven years. Thanks again for all your
help.



